Embassy of India
Yangon

Dated: 19™ April 2017.
NOTICE

All PIO card holders are hereby informed that the last date of conversion
of PIO cards into OCI cards is 30" June 2017. It is, therefore, advised to get
PIO cards converted into OCI cards before the above deadline.

2. The PIO card holders may also note that the conversion process to OCI
card will not require any extra scrutiny or additional documentation except for
the requirement of copies of passport and the existing PIO card.

Sd/-
(H.K. Jain)
Minister



